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We have explored a variety of arts and crafts 

this month from finger print butterflies to toilet 

roll fireworks. 

 
 

Bridie – Tot Room Lead   Amelia – Baby Room Lead     

Zoe E.Y.E Jessie- E.Y.E 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

We have had a great May and have celebrated many days including Victory in Europe day and World Hedgehog Awareness week. We 

have been very lucky and had the police come and visit us where we got to see the car and the lights. The weather has been so nice 

recently and we have been out in the garden having lots of picnics together. In light of VE day the children came together to have a picnic 

and spoke about British culture. We hope this weather continues over the coming weeks! 

 

 

liketexture and used wooden elephants to explore 

in it.  

 

Jelly Babies and Tots Highlights 

 

Jelly Beans Highlights 

 
This month in Jelly Beans, We 

have been enjoying our time in 

the garden as it's been lovely 

weather! We have been reading 

stories with friends and taking 

turns playing football. 

 

For hedgehog week we 

painted our own hedgehogs 

with forks to see if we 

could make marks that 

resemble spikes 

 

Leah - Room Lead 

Wendy – Quality Lead, DSL 

Antonia- E.Y.E 
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Kim – Managing Director, DSL, (office based) 

Courtney  – Deputy Manager, Lead SENCo, DSL (office based) 

Jorja Level 3 Apprentice    Helen – Cook   Kim. W - Lunchtime Assistant & Bank Staff  Caroline – Bank Staff  

 

 

Jelly babies have been using cutlery to practice our 

scooping skills in some Angel delight as well as spaghetti 

hoops. We have also been filling bowls up. We have also 

used a variety of objects to paint into some flowers! 

In tots we also painted some British flags for 80 years 

of Victory in Europe.  For this occasion, we then 

enjoyed a tea party, the children used the tea set to 

pour out their own water. 

This month tots have shown a 

key interest in the doctors kit, 

we have been using all the tools 

on the dolls and our friends! 

We all took part in a group activity, and for this we 

looked at and felt objects to see if they feel heavy or 

light. We then tried to predict if the object would sink 

or float. 

We had a Smeds and the Smoos 

tray where we created our own 

aliens using a variety of 

resources. The children spoke 

about characters they were 

trying to make 


